
 
 
 

 

To 
The Chairman, 
Hyderabad Branch of SIRC of ICAI. 

Respected sir, 

Subject - Vacancies for Article Assistants in our firm Bashetty & Joshi, Chartered Accountants. 
 

In reference to the above subject, we would like to bring to your kind notice that we have vacancies for Article Assistants  in 

our firm Bashetty & Joshi, Chartered Accountants (location - Banjara hills, Hyderabad). 

 
Our Firm specialized in the fields of 

 
1. Audit and Assurance 
2. Direct and Indirect Taxation 
3. Due diligence 
4. Mergers & Acquisition 
5. Valuation 
6. Management Consultancy 

 
Interested candidates can send their resumes to this info@bandj.in and call/whatsapp on +91 8639082407 

 

We therefore request you to add this notice in the "Articles Required" section of the website of ICAI's Hyderabad Chapter 
and also add the physical copy of the letter in the file maintained at the ICAI's Hyderabad Chapter's office. 

 
 
 

For Bashetty & Joshi 
Chartered Accountants 

 
 

 
Srikanth Reddy 
Date: 07-07-2023 
Place: Hyderabad 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Address: Plot no.8, 1st floor Vedaanika Place, Rd No. 12, Banjara Hills, Hyderabad, Telangana, 500034 Contact details: 
advisory@bandj.in | www.bandj.in | 8885528880/1 


